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Dear All,  

Welcome back! 

We hope you all had an enjoyable summer and you're all ready for another action packed year of 

scouting. 

A fresh year means a fresh start for us all, a chance to welcome new members and refresh our 

programme. It's also a great time to revisit our subscriptions. 

Subs are due at the start of each term and are currently set at £35 per term (Autumn, Winter and 

Spring). 

Subs are payable by either: 

- Cash 

- Cheque (made payable to Anvil Explorer Unit) 

- Standing order (15th Sept, Jan & April) 

  Sort code: 404108   Account Number: 01765655  Account Name: Anvil Explorer Unit 

  Reference:  Subs (followed by explorer's name) 

So, what does it pay for? 

Over the course of the year the subs pay for: 

- Capitation (a national levy for programme/ insurance) 

- Rent of the hall 

- Uniform items (neckers/ badges/ T-shirts) 

- Weekly activities 

- Unit equipment 

All these are necessary for a safe and successful delivery of the programme. 

Here's to a great year!   

 

I enclose the subs of £35 for                                            (explorer's name) for the 

Autumn / Winter / Spring  term  (please delete as appropriate). 

- or - 

I have set up a standing order for                                     (explorer's name) for £35 

on the 15th Sept / Jan / April 

                Signed by Parent/Guardian:  


